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All New Haven children, birth through 8 are healthy, safe, thriving in 
nurturing families and prepared to be successful lifelong learners.
Operations Committee Notes
Date: September 18, 2013
Time: 1:00 – 2:30
· Financial/Budget FY14 – The invoices paid to date were reviewed. The committees are meeting next week and their requests will be brought to the Council meeting on October 2. The budget request will be submitted to the city of New Haven by the end of the first week of October.  
· NHECC Website – Yury’s contract for working on the website, social media and the Constant Contact newsletter is up on October 4.  The website will not be completed by this time in terms of content (largely because Council members have not been able to get content to Yury as quickly as we hoped).  The website needs to be streamlined in terms of format. Edie will work with Sandy to develop a template for information on the website to provide a more uniform look to all sections.   Going forward we will need to address how/who will keep the website updated, including the calendar of events.  We also need to decide what we want to do with the Constant Contact newsletter and Social Media (Facebook and Twitter).  It was decided to re-evaluate how we want to proceed.

· Results Scorecard – this is an online data system, a product, that is available to us at a reduced fee because we are a Graustein Discovery community.

· Advocacy/Meeting with Mayoral Candidates – Gail will set up appointments with them for the Operations Committee.  First date of preference will be our next meeting on October 23.
· Committee Reports – the QE, PAFE and PreK-3 committees are meeting next week; they will work on developing budgets.
· October Council meeting Agenda – Garth will be attending the next Council meeting. We want to talk with him about his vision for with regard to Early Childhood and how we can work together.    
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